
 

 

 
Email: office@stmarysuxbridge.org.uk 

 

 

 

 Dear Prospective Parents, 

When a child enters a Nursery School (not a private Nursery) or a Primary School, they are issued with a 

Unique Pupil Number which remains with the pupil throughout their school career regardless of any 

change of school or Local Authority. It is statutory requirement that pupils are issued with these numbers 

and has serious implications if duplicate numbers are issued. 

Therefore if your child has attended a Local Authority Nursery or School, even if it was for a very short 

period of time, it is important that you notify us immediately so that we can obtain this number directly 

from the school. 

Please complete the slip below and return to us as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss A Shevlin 

Head teacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 My child has not attended any other Nursery School or Primary School prior to acceptance at St. 

Mary’s. 

 My child has attended____________________________________________ prior to acceptance 

at St. Mary’s. 

Please tick one of the statements above. 

 

Pupil’s name _______________________________________________ Date _______________ 

 

Signed ___________________________ Print name ___________________________________ 

 


